
FEAMC Jubilee of the Health Care Workers
1 January 2025
The day before the Vatican Jubillee of the Sick and Health Care Workers meeting, FEAMC will organize a meeting
of  inspiration  and  reflection.  It  will  take  probably  take  place  in  Casa  la  Salle,  Via  Aurelia,  Rome,  and  the
Archbasilica  of  St.  John  Lateran.

Further details will be published soon.

On Saturday April 5th and Sunday April 6th, 2025, FEAMC will participate in the Vatican Meeting Jubilee of the
Sick and Health Care Workers. In order to do so, It is necessary to register before Febrary 9th, 2025 at the
Vatican website.

Register for this meeting

https://feamc.eu/feamc-jubilee-of-the-health-care-workers/
https://feamc.eu/registration-feamc-jubilee-of-health-care-workers-inspiration-and-reflection-april-4th-2025/

